
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
Military Surface Deployment and Distribution Command 

g34Th Transportation Battalion 

REPLY TO 
ATTENTfON OF 

Ms. Christine Rodriguez, Manager 
California State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Dear Ms. Rodriguez: 

410 Norman Avenue 
Concord, California 94520-1142 

3ovemors Offise of Planning & Risiarch 

DEC 21 ,n?□ 

STATE CLEARINGHOUSE 

The Department of the Army (Army) announces a review period extension of public availability 
for review of the Draft Programmatic Environmental Assessment (PEA) and Draft Finding of No 
Significant Impacts (FNSI) for the construction and demolition activities required to modernize 
terminal operations at Military Ocean Terminal Concord (MOTCO) to end 8 January 2021 . 

The public review began on 23 November 2020, and comments must be received by 8 January 
2021 , to be considered for incorporation into the Final PEA. Please mail any questions or 
comments to: U.S. Army, Attn: Guy Romine, MOTCO Environmental Manager at 41 O Norman 
Avenue, Concord, CA 94520; or email: guy.k.romine.civ@mail.mil. 

Your prompt attention to this request is greatly appreciated. If you require additional information 
or have any questions, please contact Mr. Guy Romine at (925) 246-4024. 

Sincerely, 

Guy Romine 
Environmental Manager 
Military Ocean Terminal Concord 




